


Job Letter of Recommendation Template


February 21, 2024

Tippie College of Business
Admissions - Executive MBA Program
100 Pomerantz Center, Ste E444
Iowa City, IA 52242-7700

Dear Admissions Director,

I am writing to wholeheartedly recommend Mr. Paul Hall for admission to the University of Iowa's esteemed Executive MBA Program. Having had the privilege of knowing Paul for an impressive 15 years, and closely collaborating with him for approximately eight of those years within the field of marketing, I can attest to his exceptional talents and unwavering dedication.

Paul is an extraordinary marketing professional who possesses a remarkable ability to not only grow businesses through traditional means but also to identify and capitalize on innovative opportunities for expansion. His commitment to his role is unwavering, and he approaches his work with an unbridled passion for achieving outstanding results. Beyond his remarkable work ethic, Paul is a natural leader who fearlessly advocates for his convictions. His collaborative spirit shines brightest within a team environment, where he consistently takes proactive steps to engage all team members, ensuring the collective attainment of the best possible outcomes. His personal style is highly effective, and he is the trusted go-to for executive leadership within our Ecommerce Marketing initiatives.

I hold the utmost personal and professional esteem for Paul, and I firmly believe that he will infuse your program with his unique blend of energy, optimism, passion, and boundless creativity. I wholeheartedly endorse his candidacy for the Executive MBA program. Should you require any further information or wish to discuss my endorsement of Paul in more detail, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Wishing you every success in assembling a remarkable Executive MBA class.

Warm regards,

Rebecca Colombo
Chief Executive Officer
Palopi Enterprises
Phone: 319-522-9999
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